Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS' AFFAIRS
Environmental Assessment - Ardie R. Copas State Veterans’ Nursing Home Construction Site - St. Lucie, FL

The Florida Department of Veterans’ Affairs (FDVA) has received the draft Environmental Assessment for the Ardie R. Copas State Veterans’ Nursing Home Construction Site, St. Lucie, FL dated June 2016. The Environmental Assessment resulted in finding of no significant issues (FONSI). This report is available for review and comment for 31 days following the date of this posting. Please contact Ms. Connie Tolley, FDVA Homes Director, to request a copy of this document and to file any subsequent comments regarding this assessment. Ms. Tolley’s email is: TolleyC@FDVA.STATE.FL.US, and her office phone number is (727)518-3202, ext. 5516. Comments received after the 30 day period will be considered untimely.
